
 

 

14 November 2019  

Water licence review 2019  

Publication of submissions on draft decision   

The Economic Regulation Authority received six submissions in response to its draft decision 
for the water licence review 2019. These submissions have been published on the ERA 
website.  

The ERA administers Western Australia’s licensing scheme for water supply services and is 
currently reviewing its water licence template. The draft decision summarised the ERA’s 
proposed changes to the water licence template. 

The ERA appreciates the input from interested parties and will consider the matters raised in 
the submissions when making its final decision on the water licence template.   

Further information 

General enquiries 

Caroline Coutts-Kleijer 
Ph: 08 6557 7962 
licensing@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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